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Semester Orientation Master's program  Informatik / Computer Science 
 
 
Dear student, 
 
As directors of the Master's program “Informatik / Computer Science” we 
would like to welcome you at Cologne University of Applied Sciences and are 
looking forward to a good cooperation. At the beginning of the master course, 
we want to invite you to the Orientation Meeting: 
 
For all Master Students: Academic Orientation  
Monday, 9th April 2018, 14:00 
51643 Gummersbach / Germany, Steinmülleralle 1 (Campus Gummersbach) 
Room : 0503 (Ferchau Building) 
 
The meeting should serve to clarify organizational issues and to give an over-
view of the events offered in the upcoming semester. In addition, you will have 
the opportunity to ask questions about the study program. If you are not able 
to attend the orientation, please email to inform us  (hart-
mut.westenberger[at]th-koeln.de and Stefan.Bente[at]th-koeln.de). You may 
contact us for all matters relating your studies. In addition, Martina Brüderle 
advises our foreign international students (martina.bruederle@th-koeln.de).  
 
The regular (weekly) classes will begin after the end of the orientation meet-
ing.  
 
For current information regarding our program, please visit 
www.MasterComputerScience.de. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
gez. Stefan Bente und Hartmut Westenberger 
Directors of the Master's program “Informatik / Computer Science” 

TH Köln · Steinmüllerallee 1 · 51643 Gummersbach · Germany   
First-semester Student of the Master's program 
Informatik / Computer Science 
 
 

Gummersbach, 13.02.2018 

mailto:martina.bruederle@th-koeln.de

